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Year 10 Immunisation Schedule 2021

Dear Parent

In 2021, NSW Health is coming to school to run an immunisation clinic for all the students in Year 10.
The details are as follows:

Wednesday, 23 June 2021 Meningococcal ACWY Year 10 Students

Please find attached, a letter from NSW Health regarding student safety whilst being vaccinated at school
during COVID 19.

Also aftached are consent forms which need to be signed and returned to Mrs Koens by Wednesday,
16 June 2021.

Should you have any further questions regarding the immunisations please do not hesitate to contact the
school on 4627 1800.

e
Mrs G Koens
Relieving Head Teacher Wellbeing
2 June 2021




